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I am writing to strongly urge you to not pass this bill. New facts are emerging 
regarding the deep regret that families, children and parents have when they undergo 
so-called “gender affirming” surgeries. These surgeries cause irreparable harm, the 
effects of which cannot easily be undone. no parent should have their child subjected 
to medical experiments that destroy their lives.


